NEWS RELEASE

For additional infomration, please contact David Jespersen by phone (402-471-4537) or email
(david.jespersen@nebraska.gov)

MARCH 16, 2020

NEBRASKA STATEWIDE ASSESSMENT SUSPENDED ONE WEEK

The Nebraska Department of Education (NDE) is suspending the Nebraska Student-Centered Assessment System (NSCAS)
testing for the week of March 16-20, 2020 due to concerns regarding the coronavirus (COVID-19) and school closures across
the state.

The NSCAS testing window was scheduled to open today, Monday, March 16. Right now, the priority is to ensure the health
and safety of students, educators, and communities.

This is a rapidly changing situation. The NDE will continue to gather information and will share an update about NSCAS
testing later this week.

More information about NSCAS is available online https://www.education.ne.gov/assessment/.
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